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   American Education Week was first established by the National Education 
Association in 1921. It has been celebrated annually to honor the importance 
of education and those who contribute to the educational process. 

   What are your plans for American Education Week Nov. 18th – 22nd? Here are 
a couple of ways to get involved: 

Thank an Educator: Express your gratitude to all education professionals who 
have made a positive impact. A thank-you card is available on the National 
website. 

Schools: Arrange a visit to local schools to learn about educational programs 
and initiatives in your community. 

Support Educations Initiatives: Get involved in local education Initiatives, 
such as school improvement projects or literacy Programs. 

  Do not forget Midyear reports are due Dec. 1st, 2024, to District Chairmen. 
District Chairmen please include totals of the “Give 10” reported to you from 
your Units, so I can make certificates and have them at D.E.C. I will have a 
special gift for the Unit Chairman with the highest total. 

 

Thank you! 

Donna Mattox 

Department Education Chairman 

mikeanddonnamatt@aol.com 


